
From: Sara Kober <sara.kober@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 1:52 PM 

To: Mayor 

Cc: Attorney's Office 

Subject: Ryan revaluation. 

 

The latest revaluation by Ryan is completely flawed and should be discarded in it entirety. As long time 

residents (over 20 years) we are disappointed in the mayor as well as the trustees who allowed this 

poorly conceived second revaluation to be finalized. Large properties are paying less, small properties 

are paying more.  My 1/2 acre lot with a modest 1950s house actually increased BOTH times. Moreover, 

our tax dollars are being wasted on these repetitive revaluations designed not to correct a perceived 

issue in the original reval (plenty of people filed grievances and had their day in court) but to satisfy an 

outspoken minority of wealthy residents who will now receive a tax break to which they aren't entitled. 

 

Sara and David Kober 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


